BLAKENEY PARISH COUNCIL COMMUNITY FUND

Calling all local Community Groups Don't miss out!

Would your local Community Group like some funding?

Does your group help and support the people of Blakeney?

If so, then read on...

Many of you will know by now, that each year we give out grants to local groups, charities and organisations by way of our **COMMUNITY FUND**.

If you would like to apply for a grant or simply wish to find out more, then please contact The Parish Clerk, who will be happy to email you a form, or you can call into the Parish Office and collect or download one from our website.

All applications must be received by Monday 26th February 2024

Applications will be considered at the March 2024 Parish Council Meeting and the funds are then presented to the groups at the Annual Parish Meeting, in the Village Hall on the evening of Thursday 7th March 2024.

All successful applicants must attend this meeting in order to receive their funding and give a brief update to the community about their group and what the funding will be used for.

The application form is very simple, just two sides of A4 and in addition to this all we ask for is a copy of the most recent set of accounts (preferably audited), this must show the current funds held, one A4 summary sheet is sufficient, no more please!

For more information contact Tracey the Parish Clerk; email:clerk@blakeneyparishcouncil.gov.uk Tel: 01263 741106